
 
From:        Peter Taylor/PandO/AU  

          
          

Date:        07/06/2013 10:08 AM  
Subject:        Crimes at sea inquiry - request for information  

 
 

 
Dear Thomas,  
 
I am writing on behalf of Carnival Australia’s CEO, Ann Sherry, in response to a request for additional 
information regarding our fleet of cruise ships from the Standing Committee on Social Policy and 
Legal Affairs in relation to its current inquiry into Arrangements Surrounding Crimes Committed at 
Sea.  
 
I understand the Committee specifically seeks a list showing the name of each vessel in the Carnival 
Group fleet that is scheduled or likely to visit Australia in the next five years and the flag state of each 
of those vessels.  
 
Please find below a table detailing ships within the Carnival Group only, that are booked to visit 
Australia until 2019.  Please note, while the following list provides a reasonable indication of the range 
of ships scheduled to visit Australia in the next 5 years, it is by no means complete.  Ship schedules 
are only confirmed 18 months to two years ahead of the departure date, so bookings beyond this time 
frame are tentative and it is quite possible other ships may be added.   
 
I also note that this list of cruise ships covers the Carnival Group only.  The other main operator of 
cruise ships to Australia is Royal Caribbean.  
 
Finally, I also note in brief, points made in our original submission to the Committee that in the very 
few investigations we are aware of as having been reported to the flag state of our ships, the current 
legislation does provide a regime for dealing with crimes on foreign flagged ships.  
 
If you have any further questions or require additional information please do not hesitate to contact 
me.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Peter  
 

 
Peter Taylor 
Vice President Corporate Affairs 
Carnival Australia 
15 Mount Street, North Sydney NSW 2060  
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